
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur
adipisicing elit, sed do eiusmod tempor
incididunt ut labore et dolore magna
aliqua. Ut enim ad minim veniam, quis
nostrud exercitation ullamco laboris nisi
ut aliquip ex ea commodo consequat.
Duis aute irure dolor in reprehenderit in
voluptate velit esse cillum dolore eu
fugiat nulla pariatur.
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR
SUPPORT!

MSCG would like to express our sincere gratitude
for your hard work and dedication throughout
the Health Center Program extension period,
which will end on March 28, 2025. We truly
appreciate your unwavering commitment and
tireless efforts as we await the next steps. Your
ongoing support of the Health Center Program is
commendable, and we will keep you informed
with updates as we receive them.
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VOUCHERS AND
REPORTS DUE DATES

We are requiring all consultant reports and
vouchers to be submitted to MSCG
https://www.mscginc.com/consultant by
close of business Monday, March 31, 2025. All
work and activity should conclude on March
28, 2025, and included on the final report and
voucher. 

If you have any questions regarding
reimbursement please contact Marcia Early
at mearly@mscginc.com. If you are having
difficulty uploading your report/voucher
please contact Ramana Kariveda at
rkariveda@mscginc.com. 

Please read this in its entirety  for the latest consultant updates and news on BPHC Program
Management Technical Assistance and Training: Operational Site Visits contract.

 Get REAL ID Ready-﻿What You Need to Know Before May 2025

After many delays the REAL ID requirements for domestic air travel will take effect May 5,
2025. Consultants will be required to present a REAL ID or a valid passport to board a
domestic flight. Gather your documents now to avoid delays. For more details, visit your
state’s DMV website. 

https://www.mscginc.com/consultant
mailto:mearly@mscginc.com
mailto:rkariveda@mscginc.com
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Thank you for stopping by the MSCG booth during the NACHC P&I conference! It was a
pleasure seeing new faces and reconnecting with many of our current consultants. We’d
also like to express our gratitude to those who joined us for the annual Meet and Greet—it’s
always a joy to connect in person with those we mostly interact with virtually. 

Special thanks to Mohammed Husain for capturing this fun evening with his great eagle eye
photography! 

MSCG BOOTH - NACHC/MEET & GREET
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SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY OTHER QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE
CONTACT US AT: 

﻿
CONTACT US@MSCGINC.COM

mailto:contact_us@mscginc.com

